To the Parents and Students class of 2009 – Ticket and Practice Information
The following is important information about graduation practice, tickets, and the ceremony.

In order to receive tickets for graduation the attached form letter needs to be signed and turned in before or at the practice session.  There will also be other forms that the students need signed by their teachers, guidance staff, Mrs. Hobbs and Mrs. Absi showing no outstanding fines owed to the school and that they have met all requirements for graduation.  All forms need to be turned in to the student’s homeroom teacher by May 6th.

Tuesday June 9th
Graduation practice will be from 2:00 – 3:30 p.m.  Be at Ashley at 
2:00 p.m. lined up with your homeroom in the 800 wing.  We will practice walking into the Minnie Evans Art Center.  Bring any forms that you have not turned in yet with you.  We will go over final details once everyone is seated.
If students have turned in all their forms and cleared all of their debts, they may

pick up their tickets at the following times.
June 9th   (Tuesday)     
3:30 – 4:30   

after practice 
June 11th  (Thursday)     
1:00 – 3: 30  p.m.     
Room 410 (Ms. Messick)
June 12th  (Friday)

9:00 – 11:30 a.m.    
Room 410 (Ms. Messick)
Any student who is in danger of failing a class or has any unpaid due bills 

will not receive their tickets on Tuesday June 9th.  They will receive them either 

on Thursday June 11th or Friday June 12th, when they have everything resolved.
Each student will receive 10 tickets.  Any extra tickets we have will be handed out on Friday 
June 12th at 12:30 p.m. on a first come first serve basis. These tickets may be used for any seat in the bleachers above floor level at Trask Coliseum.  Handicap seating will be available on the court level.  
If any of your guests need handicap seating, a form needs to be filled out ahead of time.

Extra Tickets will be given out:

June 12th  (Friday)

12:30 p.m    
     Room 410 (Ms. Messick)

Tickets will be given out until the last one is given.  So make sure you are in line 
waiting for your turn.

Everyone who attends graduation will need a ticket, including small children and babies.

Graduates are expected to be at Trask Coliseum with their graduation homerooms by 8:15 a.m. 

on June 13th.  

Graduation ceremony begins at 9:00 a.m. on June 13th at UNCW Trask Coliseum.

Please remember to turn off all cell phones during the ceremony.

If you have any questions about graduation, please contact Joann Absi at 790-2360 ext 242 
